
From. D Blackburor eneva
Received I 7L

Dear Ancel:

Things are very hectic here. George Lamrn and I have rnore or less agreed
that I could help hirn rnore by an extended visit to discuss analyses, in the late
spring. What do you think? I will contact Menotti to see what he p1ans, and
would appreciate a night letter frorn you if you feel it essential that I be present
the first days. It is rny irnpression that Menotti would be better frorn the
rnethodology standpoint at that stage of the study. My work is sufferiirg frorn
travels, plus others corning up.

I plan to be in San Oiggo?sdspend the second week of March at the Iab in
Minnesota, sort of garnbling on the srnall chance that the site visit witl be at
that tirne, I rnust say that I adrnire HLTrs persistence in protocol writing
these years, and have not given him enough support. But I arrr rnore or less
in line with you that we should be retrenching with smaller studies and grants,
and wait for thern to ask ud'' to do the big oneg,; Diet-Heart will be decided soon.
See the Fishrnan letter enciosed.

'W'ould you consider a stopover in Geneva en route to Budapest? I am back
alone in Geneva, Nelly and the girls are still in a litt1e chalet we took for the
holidays in Valais. We had the only,sunnyweather in Europe, and skied on
spring s,now and grassy banks, tried sorrre fondues and raclettes (awful), and
sorne Dole wir:{r,(Iess awful).

Thanks for the useful rnenloranda.

Re gards.

Henry B.


